
Nursery Newsletter 
 
The class topic is Spring. In class we are trying to identify features of plants and flowers. We shall 
be planting flowers all week in class for our garden. If any parents can donate any plants, seeds, 
or compost to support our topic we would be most grateful.    
 
Learning Intentions linked to class subject: 
 

• Begin to ask simple questions.  
• Learn new vocabulary linked to topic.  
• Compare size using some Mathematical language.  

    
Colour, Shape and Number of the Month  
  
Colour Yellow, Triangle and Number 8 can create a college with your children for class display as 
children enjoy seeing their work up on the wall, it helps to promote language.  
 
Dates for Diary     

• Monday 26th of May half term return to school on 2nd of June.  
• Monday 16th of June - 20th of June wear Red to support National Diabetes week 
• 18th July, Teddy Bear Picnic Fundraising evening 10am till 3pm (last day of term) 
• 21st and 22nd July, INSET day, school closed. 

 
 
Mrs. Edwards head of pre-school & nursery  
Best wishes 
Little Sunbeams 
 
Phone : 02392693432 ext. 3 or Mobile : 07807483755  
 
 
 
  
 


